
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro, Chair 

The Honorable Kay Granger, Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

 

Dear Chairman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I respectfully request $400,000 in funding for the expansion of CommuniCare’s 

Behavioral Health Expansion in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is CommuniCare Health Centers, 

located at 1590 Drew Avenue, Suite 210, Davis CA 95618.  

 

The Community Project Funding would be used to purchase modular units for 

expansion of the Hansen Family Health Center in Woodland to purchase and 

install modular units to expand the Health Center’s existing capacity.  The project 

would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it would provide space to meet 

the increased demand for the clinic to provide behavioral health and substance use 

programs. 

 

Pursuant to Clause, 17 of Rule XXIII of the U.S. House of Representatives, I 

certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project or request. 

 

Thank you for your leadership and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

JOHN GARAMENDI 

Member of Congress 
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